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21st December 2021 Christmas Message
Christmas message from the ResCom Chair

A big thank you to all of you who contributed to the calls for the Staff Thank You,
which was paid to them on 18th December 2021.

Thank you also for responding so generously to the call for Christmas presents for
the underprivileged.

COVID has made 2021 a more challenging year than we had hoped, but we have still
managed to enjoy a number of social activities. There is no doubt that the current
COVID variant is much more transmissible than previous variants and that we all need
to take note of this and exercise caution in our activities. Evergreen has followed the
route of the South African government in respect of this latest wave. In other words
implementing level 1 restrictions and leaving individuals Yo make their own decisions.
Our thoughts are with those that may have contracted the disease in the current
wave and are currently isolating. We wish you a speedy recovery. In the interests of
all in the Village we urge anyone who tests positive to advise management of their
situation and allow your name to be publicised. Awareness of the presence of the
virus in the Village reinforces the message that everyone must be especially careful
at this time.

Evergreen has advised us that any residents who are especially vulnerable to infection
should approach the Department of Health for access to a booster jab. We
encourage you to do that rather than waiting for the general booster jab being
arranged for residents in the first two months of next year.

We wish you and your families a happy festive season filled with love and laughter and
trust that 2022 will be a better year for all of us.
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